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MEMO 
 

TO: Matt Peters  

FROM: Doug Svensson 

DATE: October 24, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Commission Comments on QLMP 

  

The following are questions and comments received from the Temecula Commissions on the QLMP. 

Public/Traffic Safety – August 25, 2022 

 The Career Technical Education Center is a great recommendation. 

 Glad to see the Equity Core Value in the QLMP. 

 The QLMP mentions improving green waste recycling. Can it also include improved use of 

reclaimed and recycled water?   

Community Services – October 10, 2022 

 Glad to see the goal of preserving open space. Can the City be more proactive in terms of 

acquiring open space to ensure its preservation? 

 Questions for clarification included size of survey sample (893 for QLMP survey; 923 for True 

North, whether core values are prioritized (no); approach to bike lane planning. 

 Glad to see Climate Action Plan included as well as a strong level of bike friendliness. Access 

to commercial services needs to go along with active transportation options and glad to see 

that included as a strategic initiative.  

REDI – October 13, 2022 

 Strongly support inclusion of Equity core value. 

 Vision statement could reflect a stronger connection to equity by replacing all with every 

individual. Also, the traditional way of doing things is great, but don’t lose sight of the fact 

that changes may be needed to meet future conditions. 
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 “Equity gaps” may be better term than “inequity gaps.” 

 Should resiliency include mention of distributed power grid? 

 Would like to see the City promote the core values among residents and provide annual 

updates to the commissions of the City’s progress. 

 Digital access through a indicators dashboard would be a good way to connect residents to 

QLMP and REDI progress. 

Planning Commission – October 19, 2022 

 “Attainable” housing is a great term. 

 It is important to post the QLMP on the website for the public to see 

 Kudos on the level of community engagement in the QLMP update process, particularly among 

youth. Youth mobility options and youth in government/internships are important topics to 

emphasize in the document. 

 In future update processes, should there be more direct representation of senior citizens? 

 The QLMP should perhaps emphasize the City’s accomplishments more as well as the levels of 

citizen satisfaction documented in the survey results. 

 One commissioner questioned whether the Equity core value should be named “Advocacy” 

instead, which is maybe less divisive. However, another commissioner suggested that sounds 

too narrowly focused on legislative matters. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


